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FLORIDA POWER K LIGHT COMPANY

3 ~ December 20, 1979
L-79-357

Mr. James P. O'Reil,ly, Director, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Re: RII:JPO
50-335
IE Bulletin 79-25

We have reviewed the subject Bulletin and have determined that it
does not apply to our facility. Westinghouse BFD relays of the style
discussed in the Bulletin are not used or planned for use at St. Lucie
Unit l.
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Very trul yours,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems 8 Technology
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cc: Harold Reis, Esquire

8601180 &
lc-
cQ1

Ifg~r
PEOPLE... SERVING PEOPLE



0 I

I

, I

I


